School Uniform
We expect all our children to take pride in their appearance and wear the correct uniform at all times in school. Please ensure your child has the required clothing prior to school starting in September. 
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Blue School Tie*


Blue School 
V-neck Sweatshirt 



Grey Trousers / Skirt



Black Shoes*



*Please note: 
All children should wear the blue school tie at the start of the school year in September (KS1/FS2 elasticated, KS2 clip on). Children who have been awarded a yellow tie this year should revert back to their blue tie. A free yellow tie will be provided to children who are elected onto the 2015/2016 School Council or Eco Committee during this month.
Footwear must be sensible black shoes. Trainers are not allowed.
Standard white shirts for girls and boys (no scalloped collars).
Tights should be plain grey, socks should be grey or white (no stripes or spots).
Long hair should be tied up at all times with discrete hair accessories (either in black or school colours)
Summer Dresses: Small gingham blue checked Summer Dresses with plain white socks can be worn during warmer weather.
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Plain white polo top / T shirt




 Black Shorts




Black Indoor Pumps



*Please note: 
For outdoor P.E. children should still have their Indoor Kit available. They can then wear tracksuits / jogging bottoms and outdoor trainers to suit.
Hoodies are not allowed (this is to prevent possible accidents when taking part in physical activities).

Uniform is available from the school office at all times during term time, and until 2pm of the first week of the summer holidays (Monday 20th to Friday 24th July) and Tuesday 1st September.
Waterproof Jackets are also available, however these will need to be ordered in advance.

Many thanks for your continued support,
Mr A Maley (Head Teacher)
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